Notice of Variance and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of Workers’ Compensation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN That the Petition for Variance filed July 25, 2014, by Burton Construction Services, Inc., was withdrawn September 24, 2014. The Department has closed the file.
For information about this matter please contact Colleen N. Wertz Rio, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services, 612 Larson Building, 200 E. Gaines Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0333, (850)413-4172.
